
Frances Walker 
 

The Everett Wastewater Plant’s dangerous pollution of PBDEs & PFAs must be stopped post haste.
Please implement robust rules/laws to end this toxic pollution of our Salish Sea & Puget Sound. The
salmon and whales dwindling numbers are a testament to this toxic discharge. Sincerely, Frances
Walker


